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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Noon Mass & potluck first Tuesday of each month. 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 7:15, 8:30, & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, inside the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 
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We invite everyone for Wine (or juice) 
& Cheese Saturday, April 15, after the 
4:30 pm Mass. We always need hosts .  
The parish pays for the wine, cheese, etc. 
Please email Mary Sutherland, 

msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org if you can help. 

S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

Church bulletin blooper: Low Self Esteem 
Support Group will meet Thursday at 7 PM. 
Please use the back door.  

 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am  
 Wednesday – 7:15 am  
 Thursday – 7:15 am  
 Friday – 7:15 am  

Masses of the Week of Apr. 9 

No coffee & doughnuts on Easter. 
We need more people to volunteer to host! 
Please sign up or call the office, 509-332-5312. 
https://shpullman.flocknote.com/signup/90021  

Children’s Faith Formation 

Happy Easter---no classes this Sunday.  

Community Vacation Bible School (VBS) Day Camp  
July 10-14 — Free! A fun-filled week. 
Preschool – current fifth graders. 
Teens and adults can volunteer as helpers.  
Registration starts May 1. VBS questions contact Linea 
Johnson, ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

RE Questions: e-mail Cory Dixon, Director of Faith 
Formation, at cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org  

Please bring your used plastic bags and 
wrap for recycling to the church this week. 
It will help us meet our goal to qualify for our 
next Trex bench. Please don’t bring plastic 
that is crinkly, and/or tears instead of 

stretching. Look at this page to see what can and cannot 
be recycled: https://recycle.trex.com/view/educate 

Please bring your plastic to the boxes at the base of the 
stairs, end of classroom hallway, or outside social hall.  

The Week Ahead 

Sunday: Easter Sunday, see schedule. 
Tuesday: Faith Formation Board, 7 pm, social hall. 
Thursday: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church. 
Thursday: Caritas Committee, 6 pm, social hall. 
Friday: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church.  
Saturday: Men’s group, 7:15 am, social hall. 
Saturday: Confirmation/First Eucharist Mass, 9 am. 
Saturday: Wine & Cheese, 5:30 pm, social hall. 

El Domingo 16 de Abril tendremos misa en 
español a la 1 pm. Todos son bienvenidos.  
Sunday, April 16, we have Mass in Spanish 
at 1 pm. Everyone is welcome! 

We invite everyone to our Baked Potato Blast 
Supper, Sunday, April 23, at 5 pm in the social 
hall. We'll have huge potatoes with toppings 
supplied by the Catholic Daughters. If your last 
name starts with A-M please bring a salad to 

share, last name N-Z a dessert. We will also play Lotería, 
a Mexican bingo game played with cards with pictures. In 
addition, we will fill finals goody bags for WSU students. 

A Blessed Easter to All!   
Easter Vigil Mass is at 8:00 pm Saturday,   

(no confessions or 4:30 pm Mass on Saturday)  
Easter Sunday Masses are at 7:15, 8:30, & 11 am.  
At 8:30 and 11 am we have a radio broadcast to the 

parking lot (87.9 FM) and communion for those who do 
not wish to come inside. We will livestream the daily 

Masses and the 8:30 am Easter Sunday Mass.  
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at: 

www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live  

Many Are Hands Are Needed! 
SPRING CLEANING inside and outside 
the church, Saturday, April 22. 
8 am breakfast, work to follow.  
Bring the family and some work gloves. 

The Minister Schedule for Easter Masses is 
posted on the Reconciliation Room door.  

We invite you to watch the 2022 film,  
The Letter, Thursday, April 20, in the social 
hall. Time to be announced. It tells the story 
of the journey to Rome by environmental 

leaders from Senegal, the Amazon, India, and Hawai’i to 
discuss Pope Francis’ letter on the environment, 
Laudato Si’, with him. The film has powerfully moving 
personal stories and the latest information about the 
planetary crisis and the toll it takes on nature and people. 
Sponsored by Sacred Heart Laudato Si’ disciples.  

Thanks to Theresa Paul, Kristine Coats, Jessica & Rob 
Cassleman, Thomas Parrish, Zoila Mendez, Mike 
McNamara, and Tom Karsky for their service in 
delivering Meals on Wheels for Sacred Heart Parish 
from March 1 - 15. Additionally, always thankful for the 
Meals on Wheels long-term volunteers in the program, 
including Sean Carlson, Iman Saadati, Faraz 
Abounorinejad, Lori Webber, and Mike Poch,  
The next delivery period for Sacred Heart is August  
1 - 15. We are always looking for new volunteers.  
If you are interested in assisting, please email me at 
druffla@hotmail.com or call 509-330-0324 -  
Lorie Druffel,  
Sacred Heart Parish Meals on Wheels Coordinator.  

Thank you to all who generously brought items for the 
Cougar Food Pantry during the five weeks of Lent. We 
received 478 pounds of food and other necessities. Thank 
you to our parish volunteer, Jim Buscher, who delivered 
the items each week. 
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April 9, 2023 – Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord 

The Community Action Center Food Bank 
needs: Pasta Sauce, Pasta, Soup, Canned fruit, 
vegetables, and meat (salmon, chicken, & 
spam), Granola bars, Cooking items (flour and 

sugar), Crackers – any type (graham, saltine crackers, 
goldfish, etc.), Diapers (sizes 3,4,5,6), Hygiene items: 
shampoo, body soap, tooth brushes, toothpaste. Please 
place donations in the marked basket in the church entry.  

Altar Society 

Altar Care for April: Meg Austin 
Linen Care (all year):     Mary Johnson 

Youth Ministry Corner 
No youth group today, Happy Easter!  

Steubenville NW. All current eighth - twelfth grade 
students are invited to this amazing event. It is in 
Spokane, July 14-16. Please contact Linea for details. 

Mark your calendars: Registration for the annual 
Middle School Camp opened April 1. Spots are limited 
and are on a first-come-first-serve basis. Camp sold out 
the last two summers, so if you plan to send your  
child(ren) to camp, sign up soon by contacting Linea.  
High school and adult helpers are also needed!  
If you are at all interested, please let Linea know!  

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

March 25 & 26 collection: $4,851.00 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Rice Bowl (prayer, bread & soup): $55.00 
Guatemala Radio School: $75.00 
Catholic Charities: $500.00 
Memorial for Colleen Crook: $500.00 

Mass Attendance:  
March 25 & 26 :  4:30 pm 55 
 7:15 pm 21 
 8:30 am 89 
 11:00 am 90 
  255 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Mary Johnson’s 
sister Susan, Colin McGuire, Julianne Hwang, Goretti 
Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal Lee, Diane Moser’s son 
Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis Duran, Cheryle Carlson, 
Dominic Pedrotty, Don Snekvik, Ray & Lina Quock, 
Eleanor Scott, Alexa Owens, Fr. Tom Caswell, Kent 
Blevins, Carol Jorstad, Lorraine Farrand, Diane Moser, 
Karen Kinzer, Shay Connell, Alyssamarie Link (daughter 
of Al & Lorraine Farrand), Sister Suellen, Stan Bauer,  
Fr. Jim Lee, Melchor Mendez, Saturnina Quintana, Cathy 
Stephens, Dennis VanAllen, and Albert & Ellen Eng 

Neighbors in Dialogue with the Native American 
Community in Pullman: Wed., April 12, 6:30 pm, 
Community Congregational United Church of Christ,  
525 NE Campus Ave. Come join us in a conversation 
with our Native American neighbors and learn about their 
experiences in our community. Co-sponsored by the 
Social Justice Ministry of Sacred Heart Church. This is 
also on Zoom, visit https://pullmanucc.org/ for the link. 
More info contact Tim Paulitz at fungustim@gmail.com 

Happy Easter! Our CRS Rice Bowl 
journey has ended, but our prayers, 
fasting and almsgiving continue as we 
seek a closer relationship with God and 
our global family. Let us hold in our 
hearts our sisters and brothers in 
Honduras, the Philippines and Kenya 

and commit to share our Easter joy with people in our 
local community and around the world. 
Remember to put your CRS Rice Bowl in the large rice 
bowl by the Holy Family Statue or in the collection 
basket starting April 15. 
25% of the total collected goes to food banks in our area.  

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
Melinda Dutton, Realtor, Broker/Owner 

RE/MAX Home and Land, 710 SE Bishop Blvd. 
Call or text: (509) 432-5329 mdutton@remax.net 

www.melindadutton.com 

Family Promise Comfort Food Cookoff 
Sat. April 22, 5-7 at Gladish. This is a 
major fundraiser for Family Promise of the 
Palouse. Sacred Heart will participate with 

lentil chili. Tickets are $10 per adult, $5 per child or $30 
per family. Tickets can be bought at the door or at https://
givebutter.com/comfortfoodcookoff Contact Tim Paulitz 
(fungustim@gmail.com) for info. All proceeds provide 
services for local families experiencing homelessness.  

St. Mary's Parish School in Moscow is accepting 
applications for the 2023-2024 school year and will hold 
an Open House on Wednesday, April 19, from 5:30 pm 
to 6:30 pm. St. Mary's Parish School supports and 
empowers students (Preschool through 8th Grade), 
through a challenging curriculum within a Christ-centered 
environment so that they may reach their fullest potential 
both academically and spiritually. To learn more about 
the school, please visit www.stmarysmoscow.com.  

Thank you to the people of Sacred Heart Parish in 
Pullman for your generous donations to the 
Guatemala Mission! One hundred percent of your 
donations are directed to the Radio Station, Nawal 
Estereo Radio. Lourdes Tzoc Ramirez, director, and 
staff appreciate donations over the past four years, which 
included funds to purchase a new truck, a transmitter, 
cameras, and video equipment. The station continues to 
broadcast 18 hours each day, covering agricultural 
practices, medicinal plants, youth and women’s issues, 
religious events, and health news. Broadcasts reach over 
1.5 million people with the use of a transmitter. In 
addition, they now transmit on Facebook Live.  
Please note "Guatemala radio school" on the memo line 
of any contribution, and put it in the collection or mail it 
to the parish office. Go to https://dioceseofspokane.org/
guatemala for more Guatemala Mission information. 
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